
JOIN BUILDING BRIDGES FOR PUBLIC 
FEEDBACK SESSIONS IN JANUARY!
At our diocesan convention, our Building Bridges Steering Committee 
offered an extended report about their work over the last several years: 
what they’ve done, what they’ve heard, what they’ve learned, and – based 
on those things – what this all tells us about opportunities present for 
us as Episcopalians in this place. Their report, titled “Better Together” 
articulates the “why” of their recommendation to move forward seeking 
“juncture” – the creation of a new diocese out of our combined body. 

We’ve been working on draft recommendations around canons and other 
areas of structure to present in full to the pre-convention meetings and 
Special Convention of the dioceses, however before we finalize them, 
we need your input and feedback on several areas of recommendation: 
apportionment, regions/collaboratives, the make up of diocesan councils 
and standing committees, etc. 

During these upcoming Feedback Sessions, our committee will walk 
participants through these recommendations, identifying what 
the current canons of each our dioceses say, what the committee 
recommends for a new diocese and why. Your input will directly 
influence the final, content of the “Agreement of Union” as it will be 
submitted to the Special Joint Convention and this critical step in 
developing our canons and structures.

We need your voice on this – yes, yours – to present the best of our 
collective wisdom, expertise, and experience. Please join us for one of 
four upcoming online and in-person Feedback Sessions for laity and 
clergy. Your participation is essential to this process! 

THE EPISCOPAL DIOCESES OF EASTERN & WESTERN MICHIGAN

<<  SCAN TO ACCESS THE 2023 BBSC REPORT
SCAN TO ACCESS OUR NEW FAQs  >> 

•	 Saturday, January 20 from 2-4pm at St. David’s, Lansing* 
•	 Sunday, January 21 from 1-3pm on Zoom
•	 Thursday, January 25 from 6-8pm on Zoom
•	 Saturday, January 27 from 2-4pm at St. Francis, Grayling*

 
*In the event of dangerous weather, our in-person gatherings will transition to Zoom and 
registrants will be notified.

RSVP:  forms.gle/gogJdsbrufopHQ6F9
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